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Date: June 14, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that all assessments for the current academic year have been completed. 
As a community, we are hopeful that our students will exceed the set targets for each examination. Our 
academic team is currently working diligently to moderate and evaluate the results in order to provide 
timely and accurate reports to the ministerial authorities. Your cooperation throughout this process is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Furthermore,  we  are  excited  to  share  that  the  graduation  ceremony  for  our  IGCSE  Class  2024 
took  place  today  at  Taher  Hall.  Graduation  is  a  significant  milestone  in  a  student’s  academic 
journey and is a moment of celebration for not only the student but also for parents and teachers. 
Congratulations class 2024! 
 
Please be informed that the regular school instructional timetable will continue until the 5th of July 
according to the KHDA calendar, your child’s attendance is crucial in transitioning to the next academic 
year. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children, and we look forward to celebrating their 
achievements with you in the future.  

 
School Holiday – 15th to 18th June 
 

According to the list of official holidays released by the UAE government, the holiday to mark the Eid 
Al Adha will be from 15th – 18th June 2024. This translates into a four-day weekend. Classes will 
resume on Wednesday, 19th June 2024, at 7:30 a.m.  
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Activities Next week  
 

 
 
I wish you a blessed long weekend with your families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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